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The Five Parishes News 
 

Serving the villages of Catthorpe, Misterton/Walcote, Shawell, 

Stanford-on-Avon, and Swinford 

The copy deadline for the July issue is Thursday 15th June 

Please send news items, by the copy date, to: news@avonswift.org.uk 
 

Copies of the current and previous newsletters are also available to view online at: www.avonswift.org.uk 

TIME  TO PAUSE 
 

Walking into St Leonardôs Church, Misterton, the day after their second burglary, it was the taking of the 

organ pipes which had most impact on me. It was almost as though the organôs voice had been stolen. As 

many gathered in the church the next day for the Group Service on the Second Sunday of Easter, it be-

came obvious that the taking of the organ pipes hadnôt taken the voice of the church. The church is not 

the physical building itself, or the organ or even the history contained in the registers, frustrating and sad 

though it is to have lost some of these things. The church is the people. And so we gathered together 

from across the benefice, we borrowed a keyboard and a chalice and whatever else we needed from one 

another, we shared fellowship, supported one another, we paused, and we left that morning strengthened 

to live as Godôs people in the world. 

 

We needed to gather in support and we needed time to pause, time to reflect on what had happened and 

re-group, time to find our voices once again. It may be that in this óinstantô world with so many compet-

ing voices we donôt have the time, or forget, to pause, to think, to listen. Jesus spent time alone in the 

desert and often withdrew from the voices around him to listen to God and to pray. For most of us being 

able to withdraw, to pause and to be still is becoming more difficult.  

 

With this in mind the Archbishop of Canterbury has again called for a time of prayer focused around The 

Lordôs Prayer called óThy Kingdom Comeô. Christians across the world are being encouraged to take 

time between Ascension Day (Thursday 25th May) and Pentecost (Sunday 4th June) to pause and pray. 

There are many events planned across the Diocese and the country which you are welcome to join in 

with.  

 

Here in the Avon-Swift Benefice we have been working with 

some of our schools to create a space where children can be 

still and to pray if they would like to. On Friday 26th May the 

prayer spaces will be moved into North Kilworth and Gilmor-

ton churches for the following week. Everyone is welcome to 

visit, to take the opportunity to pause, to pray if you are com-

fortable to do so, or simply to take time to óbeô in these peace-

ful places.  

 

 

Revd. Alison Iliffe 

Team Curate, Avon-Swift Benefice. 

 

Whatôs On - June 

10th SODS Treasure Hunt 

10th Swinford Skirts at Barn 

Dance 

11th Messy Church Misterton 

11th Open Farm Sunday 

17th Magic of the Musicals 

Peatling Parva 

22nd 

25th 

SODS Panto Readthrough 

24th Soup and Puds Lunch 

Swinford 
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SWINFORD SKIRTS 
 

On May 6th Swinford Skirts enjoyed a óWandering 

Feastô around Swinford. In summary, a couple will 

host a course and will then eat at two other homes 

throughout the evening with different people each 

time. The evening was excellent with plenty of 

home cooked cuisine and the odd glass of wine! 

Thanks to Helen for all her organising. A really su-

per evening.  

 

The next planned meeting for skirts is a trip to 

Newmarket Races. An afternoon at the races fol-

lowed by music by óThe Jackson Fiveô. Motown 

Legends The Jacksons will be performing after the 

races as part of their 50th Anniversary celebrations. 

Jamie has kindly agreed to drive us in the Swinford 

Community bus and we are planning on taking pic-

nics. Please speak to Catherine if you would like to 

join us. Also in June (Saturday 10th) Swinford 

Skirts are supporting the Hoe Down Barn Dance 

hosted by the Tivey Family who are raising funds 

for Birmingham Children's Hospital. Tickets cost 

£10 which includes a pork roll. My Stephen is go-

ing to operate a óshuttle busô service to the Barn 

Dance from Swinford using the Swinford Commu-

nity bus. Please contact me for any further tickets.  

 

Julyôs meeting will be a tour of the gardens at 

Greenacres, Staverton followed by Jam and Pickle 

making. Further details next month. Also tickets 

have been purchased for the ever popular Kilworth 

House to see óTop Hatô on Thursday 7th September. 

Please come along and 

join us.  

 

Julie 07765 148335 

 

 

 

SOUP AND PUD LUNCHES 
 

Apologies to our regular customers that we had to 

cancel our May lunches at short notice. We are 

back to normal this month - the last Saturday of the 

month - 24th June, noon until 2pm. 
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ALL SAINTS' CHURCH, SWINFORD 

FETE 
 

The fete will be held in the marquee and grounds of 

the Chequers on Saturday 8th July. Prize Draw tick-

ets are already on sale. We just need your donations 

and offers of help to make this a successful Sum-

mer Fete. If you can offer help in any way please 

contact Mary (860411) or Carole (860308). Thank 

you. 

 

SODS ANNUAL TREASURE HUNT  

SATURDAY 10TH JUNE 
 

This year the treasure hunt will start at Broughton 

Astley village hall car park, LE9 6PR, at 3 pm. 

 

The cost is £5 per person, to cover the costs of the 

food at the final destination. There will be prizes 

too! 

 

Come and solve the clues and visit parts of Leices-

tershire that you may have never seen before, make 

sure you have a tank of fuel!!! 

 

The treasure hunts are always good fun and are 

popular with families, groups of friends and cou-

ples. 

 

Numbers are needed in advance - please contact 

Simon on 01788 860 565 - to book your place. 

 

 

 

TEA & CAKE 
 

at St Leonard's, Misterton 

every Saturday afternoon through June 

to end of September 

starting 27th May 

2.30 - 4.30pm 

 

Please support this church, which has 

recently had two break-ins,  

but is determined not to be beaten! 
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WALCOTE WORD ï EDITION  2 
 

Following a very successful launch earlier this year, 

the second edition of Walcote Word is due to hit the 

streets ï or at least an in box ï near you in the next 

few days. In this edition will be news of the 

Neighbourhood plan and wind farm grants, but the 

exact contents will depend on YOU. Whilst the 

Parish Council always has news to share, we are 

looking for anyone else who would like news of 

their groups or organisation to be part of each edi-

tion. Please speak to a councillor or the clerk if you 

have something to share.  

 

If you received a copy last time, you will automati-

cally be included on the mailing list for this edition  

too. If you missed out, please let our Parish Clerk, 

Cathy Walsh, (clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org) 

have your details, using Walcote Word as your sub-

ject, and you will be added to the mailing list. 

 

 
 

MESSY@MISTERTON FOR TRINITY  SUNDAY 

(11TH JUNE) 
 

Messy@Misterton is back in St Leonardôs church at 

4 oôclock on 11th June for another session, despite 

a burst boiler and two burglaries! This time our ser-

vice takes the theme óTrinityô to coincide with Trin-

ity Sunday. The usual team ï Alison, Brian, Re-

bekah and Liz ï have planned new activities for 

everyone (but especially for Primary aged chil-

dren), so please come and join us. We may have 

suffered some difficulties, but we have come back 

as strong as ever! There will be tea and cake, sing-

ing and crafts, so what could be better on a summer 

afternoon?  

 

If you havenôt tried Messy Church yet, please come 

and sample this informal way to worship. We wait 

to welcome you whether itôs your first time or if 

weôve met before. For more details, speak to one of 

the clergy team or any member of St Leonardôs 

PCC. 

 

Liz Marsh  

St Leonardôs PCC 


